

COUNCIL FOR THE INDIAN SCHOOL CERTIFICATE EXAMINATIONS

PRAGATI HOUSE, 3RD FLOOR, 47-48, NEHRU PLACE, NEW DELHI - 110019
TELEPHONES: 29564831, 29564833, 26411706, 26413820 E-mail: council@ciscs.org FAX: 91-11-29564735

Chief Executive & Secretary GERRY ARATHOON M.A., B.Ed.

26th November 2020

To: All Heads of CISCE Affiliated Schools

Dear Principal,

Subject: Reminder regarding NISHTHA Courses on DIKSHA Platform for teachers of Classes I to VIII

This is with reference to the NISHTHA online Courses for CISCE teachers (Classes I to VIII), being offered on the DIKSHA Platform.

The **First Batch** of NISHTHA Courses has been opened from 23rd November to 7th December 2020. You are requested to ensure that all teachers of your school for Classes I to VIII, have registered themselves on the DIKSHA Platform and joined the NISHTHA courses.

Please note that the First Batch of NISHTHA courses will close on 7th December 2020. Hence, kindly ensure that the teachers complete these courses before the last date, i.e. 7th December 2020. The schedule and links for these courses (also shared earlier) is given below:

NISHTHA COURSES - BATCH 1 Courses 1 to 3: November 23, 2020 - December 7, 2020		
Course No.	Name of the NISHTHA Course	Link for joining the Course
1,	Curriculum and Inclusive Classrooms	https://diksha.gov.in/explore- course/course/do 313129624480 82534413028
2.	Developing Personal-Social Qualities (PSQ) for Creating a Safe and Healthy School Environment	https://diksha.gov.in/explore- course/course/do 313129625673 43308813046
3.	Health and Well-being in Schools	https://diksha.gov.in/explore- course/course/do 313129620290 3060481955

You are requested to share the details of the courses with all teachers concerned, so that they benefit from this new endeavour.

It

For details on the NISHTHA courses, please visit the CISCE website: www.cisce.org In case of queries, please contact **Dr. Godwin Daniel Athishtam** at:

Email: support@cisce.org

Contact Number: 9971007942

Looking forward to your support and participation in this endeavour.

With warm regards,

Yours sincerely.

Gerry Arathoon

Chief Executive and Secretary